
Swifts 

                                  

Reading Challenge 

 Skylarks have won the Reading Challenge. Well done! 

 

Remember to keep reading at home and getting an adult to sign your reading 

diary to earn a gem for your class bottle. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

Swallows 

               

 

 

 

 

Skylarks 

                                                       

  

 

                            

 

Sparrows 

 

For always being 

imaginative and 

creative and making 

super effort with his 

writing rules and 

being such a brilliant 

puzzled penguin! 

For always 

being cool, 

calm and kind. 

Riley Smith for 

being polite and 

working hard on his 

newspaper report. 

 

For showing fantastic progress 

with her blending in phonics and 

her tricky word knowledge. Well 

done!  

Eleanor Parlett for 

producing a 

fantastic 

newspaper report 

about the 

discovery of 

Tutankhamun's 

tomb. 

Tabatha - For pushing herself 

out of her comfort zone to 

contribute to whole class 

discussions and reading aloud. 

Amy Gilliatt for 

working hard on 

improving her 

concentration 

levels and always 

rising to the 

challenges given to 

her. 

Connor Pickering 

for great teamwork 

and effort whilst 

playing dodgeball. 

 

 

Harry Pasque for using great 

adding skills whilst completing his 

Christmas maths. 

 

Star of 

the 

Week 

Oliver C - 

For always 

being helpful 

in the 

classroom 

Catherine - For 

working hard all 

term, being kind 

and considerate 

and always 

having a smile 

on her face. 



 

Benjamin 

Britten 

1173 

 

Stephen 

Hawking 

1189 

Beatrix 

Potter 

1135 

 

Kelly 
Holmes 

                

1268 
 

 

Maths Whizz Wonders 

 

Brilliant progressions – Noah, Georgia, Ria, Oliver C, Catherine, Morgan, 

William, Finley W & Oliver P. 

Winning Class –Swallows ! 

Top Progressions for the Autumn Term 2021 – Emma, Catherine & Toby. 

The following children are on the World Leader Board for their incredible effort 

earning Maths Whizz Progressions – William C – 88 and Oliver C – 79 

Well done to all of the children mentioned above and don’t forget to keep 

Whizzing over the holidays! 

 

Congratulations to all 

our celebration 

superstars this week.  

Well done for all your 

amazing effort       



            

    

 

   

 

 

Values 

Our main value for this half term is Challenge.  This also links in with 

Creation, Creativity and Friendship. 

 

 

KS2 Carol Concert 

Well done to all the children who took part in last Friday’s KS2 carol concert.  It was a 

fantastic night, and all the children who took part were amazing.  We hope you enjoyed it.  

Photos will be on our website shortly, so please take a look at our gallery page. 

 

Walking Bus 

The walking bus will resume on Tuesday 11th January.  Thank you to all those 

who support the walking bus and your kind messages.  If you would like to join 

in the new year, we meet in the Olive Tree car park and leave at 8.15am. 



 

  

 

 

Sporting Success 

Well done to the children who took part in the Panthalon event on Monday. 

They enjoyed a variety of activities and came away with a medal and t-shirt 

each. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

One of our girls plays for Bungay FC under 9 girls. 

They had a match last Saturday and there was a talent 

scout there!  

She has been selected for trials for the Ipswich Town 

FC Girls Elite Development Programme! That is 

awesome, well done! 

 

 

Finley W has been offered a place on the Ipswich PDC, which is a fantastic 

achievement.  Well done Finley! 

 

 

 

 
Christmas Reading Challenge 

The children will be coming home today with ‘12 Reading Challenges 

of Christmas.’  It would be lovely if you could try and achieve a few 

of these over the festive period.  Send photos into the office if you 

can and we will feature them in our newsletter. 

 



 

 

 

Dates for the Diary 

Friday 17th December – Skylarks Winter Performance - 2pm 

Friday 17th December – Last Day of term 

Wednesday 5th January – First Day of the SpringTerm 

Tuesday 11th January – Veggie Tub Tuesday – Please bring in prepared vegetables.  

Volunteers needed please. 

 

 

Twitter @EllinghamVC             Ellingham VC Primary School 

‘Veggie Tub Tuesday’ – 11th January 

On Tuesday 11th January we will be having a ‘Veggie Tub Tuesday.’  

Please bring in prepared vegetables in the morning of 11th January 

so that the children can enjoy a tub of veggies during break time. 

If anyone can volunteer to help prepare the tubs, please let the 

office know.  Many thanks. 

Chapelfield Vets Christmas Appeal 

A huge thank you to all the 

parents/carers and staff who 

donated to this appeal.  This will 

make a big difference to dogs living 

with homeless people in Norwich 

this winter. 

Change to Lunch Menu on Wed 5th January 

There will be no roast on Wed 5th January.  

Instead there will be a breaded 

chicken wrap. 


